
 

ITEM SUMMARY 

MEETING DATE: April 3, 2023 

FROM:  Teri Lea Beiriger, Director of Finance 

SUBJECT: Resolution No. 2023-10 Safe Street for All (SS4A) 
 

BACKGROUND 

 
The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) established the new Safe Streets and Roads for All 
(SS4A) discretionary program with the $5 billion in appropriated funds over the next 5 years. 
The SS4A program supports the National Roadway Safety Strategy and Department’s goal of 
zero deaths and serious injuries on our nation’s roads.  
 
Section 24112 of the infrastructure Investments and Jobs Act (pub. L. 117-58, November 15, 
2021;  referred to as the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) authorized and appropriated $1 
billion to be awarded by the Department of Transportation for FY2022 for the SS4A grant 
program.  This notice of funding solicits applications for activities to be funded under the SS4A 
grant program.  
   

ANALYSIS 

 
The 2022 Safe Streets and Roads for All Grant will provide funding to develop a comprehensive 
well-defined strategy that promotes safety, and prevents vehicle and pedestrian roadway 
fatalities and serious injuries.  This will be achieved through planning, and data analysis to 
identify target areas of need and create polices that promote safe speeds, provide for accessible 
corridor improvement, safe routes to school and addresses underserved areas of the City that 
rely on public transportation and safe bicycle and pedestrian routes. 
 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

 
The City proposes to accept Safe Street for All funds in the amount of $150,000. This is a 
matching grant with the City providing for $50,000 of the $200,000 project amount.  
 

LEGAL 

 
Resolution 2022-26 has been prepared in accordance with all applicable Florida State Statues  
and City regulations.  
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Approval of Resolution 2023-10 authorizing the acceptance of Safe Street for All (SS4) funds. 


